
Pray for my short-term visit in Pang Nga next week in
September. I will be visiting Ptr. Melton and his wife,
Meaw, who have a significant impact there. During this
time, I am looking forward to immerse myself in the
local culture and practice the language skills I’ve
learned over the past months. Pray for ministry
opportunities to serve the Thai people in Pang Nga.  

LEARNING THAI,  SHARING JESUSLEARNING THAI,  SHARING JESUS

Over the past few months, I’ve been immersed in
studying Thai daily. It has been both challenging
and fulfilling. Learning Thai is difficult but it’s worth
the effort because it open doors to connect with
Thai people’s hearts and share Jesus.  

Pray for financial provision for my language
studies over the next three months
(October-December 2024) of learning Thai. I
am currently raising 27,300 (Baht) to fund
this language-learning ministry.  

Pray for the salvation of the Thai students learning
English at Santisuk, that they may not only hear and
understand the Bible stories, but also believe in and
choose to follow Jesus. 

You can help meet the need by sending your support
through BETHLEHEM STAR OF PEACE (BSOP) bank
accounts:  

BETHLEHEM STAR OF PEACE (BSOP) 
910 A.S. Fortuna St., Mandaue 
City, Cebu, Philippines 6014
BDO ACC’T NO.: 001180021744
BPI ACC’T NO.: 00111173212344

You can also support by sending a check payable to
BSOP/GHI  to the following address: 

Global Horizons, Inc.
P.O. Box 64059
Eagan, MN 55164-0059 USA

FOR ONLINE DONATIONS, VISIT MY WEBPAGE @
HTTPS://GLOBALHZ.ORG/BSOP-JASPER-ESTRELLA/ 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support. 
Together, we are shining the light of Jesus. 

Pressing on,
Jasper Estrella
 


